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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

USDA Seeks Comments on Increasing Land Access Programmatic
Environmental Assessment 
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WASHINGTON, June 14, 2023 – The U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Farm Service Agency (FSA)
today announced the availability of a Programmatic Environmental Assessment for the Increasing
Land, Capital, and Market Access Program.

In August 2022, USDA announced up to $300 million in funding to support projects that increased
underserved producers access to land, capital, and markets.?As provided in the American Rescue
Plan Act Section 1006, as amended by Section 22007 of the Inflation Reduction Act, this program was
part of a broader investment to help ensure underserved producers have the resources, tools,
programs, and technical support they need to succeed. FSA expects to announce the final selected
projects this spring. 

These tentatively selected projects will likely result in the purchase of land, construction of farm
infrastructure, and other activities that could have potential impacts on environmental resources. FSA
has developed the programmatic environmental assessment to evaluate the overarching
environmental impacts of the program as they relate to the National Environmental Policy Act. 

The draft programmatic environmental assessment is available online for public review. FSA is
requesting comments on the program’s potential impact on the environment. The feedback will be
incorporated into the final programmatic environmental assessment, as appropriate, prior to a
decision.

FSA will consider comments received by Friday, July 14, 2023, at 5 p.m. EST. Comments received
after that date will be considered to the extent possible.

Comments may be submitted:

Electronically at: Land.Access@usda.gov

By mail at: Attn: Michael Mannigan, Grants Management Specialist, U.S. Department of

Agriculture, Farm Service Agency, Outreach Office, 1400 Independence Ave., S.W.,

Washington, DC, 20250-0506

For more information, contact Michael Mannigan at Land.Access@usda.gov. Persons with disabilities
who require alternative means for communication should contact the USDA Target Center at (202)
720-2600 (voice).
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